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ADVISORY
CONDUCT OF QUADRIVALENT INFLUENZA (FLU) AND
PNEUMOCOCCAL VACCINATION 2023

FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office

The Human Resource Development Service, through its Medical Unit, will
conduct the Flu and Pneumococcal Vaccination for employees and contract of service
personnel on October until December 2023 or until supply last, from 9:00 AM to 3:00
PM at their respective offices at DENR Central Office.

Relative to this, everyone is advised of the following details:

1. Flu and Pneumococcal Vaccines are strictly for DENR Central Office
permanent, casual, co-terminus, contractual-PS, and contract of service
personnel;

2. Health and safety measures shall be observed including proper wearing
of face masks and hand sanitation;

3. Deferral of vaccination for the following cases:

a) Employee who received or will receive COVID-19 vaccine
for the last/next 14 days upon the conduct of this activity

b) With COVID-19-like signs and symptoms

¢) Had allergic reaction after a previous dose of
influenza/pneumococcal vaccine or has any severe life-
threatening allergies

d) Has Guillain-Barre Syndrome (GBS)

4. Bringing home of the vaccine is NOT allowed.
5. Things to bring:
a) DENR ID
b) Ballpen
¢) Old Flu and Pneumonia Vaccination Card (if applicable)

For information and guidance.

My M. A
MIRIAM M. MARCELO
OIC Director, Human Resource Development Service
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